City Clerk

From: Jason St. Onge <jaymon25@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 6, 2025 4:49 PM

To: City Clerk

Subject: " Bike meeting )

Dear City Clerk,

Regarding the bicycle license redetermination meeting, Rosalina Development LLC would request 4 additional licenses as
our company acquired two more rentals at the condos in Stonecliffe in.January. We are constantly short bikes for our
guest.’ o o o i

Thank you,
Jason St. Onge
President, Rosalina Development LLC
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